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County Road 98 Closed August 5 until September 
(From County Road 31 to County Road 24)  

 
(Woodland, CA) – Due to road construction, County Road (CR) 98 from CR 31 (Covell) to CR 24 
(Gibson), will be closed to through traffic beginning August 5, 2013, and until Spring 2014 (pending 
weather conditions).  Detour signs will direct motorists to an alternate route through CR 24, CR 31, CR 
95 and CR 99.   
 
Access to properties along the closed section of the road will be provided at all time.  This project will 
reconstruct and widen the road and bridges to provide 8 foot paved shoulders, 12 foot additional gravel 
clear recovery area and left turn lanes at the major intersections.  
 
Construction costs are approximately $7,821,210.70.  The low bid contractor is A. Teichert & Son, Inc., 
from Davis, California. 
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